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Message from the Head Teacher…  

This week, it has been great to see our children refreshed 
and ready to learn after Guy Fawkes bonfire celebrations. 
On behalf of the Governors, our staff body and myself, 
thank you for ensuring that children in KS3 are equipped 
with face coverings when in communal indoor spaces and 
your continued support and understanding. We hope that 
these measures will be relaxed once the transmission rate 
locally reduces and we can again operate with greater 
freedom, however, the safety of our community 
remains at the heart of every decision made in our 
school. I will of course let you know when any 
changes are agreed but for the coming week 
please continue to be vigilant and do not send your child 
into school if they present with COVID symptoms. I also 
want to say thank you to all our fantastic year and 7 and 8 
children who continue to carry out their twice weekly 
LFDs. This has definitely helped keep the school open to 
our children and is greatly appreciated.  

On Sunday, 14th November 2021, children across all year 
groups will be representing our school at the                   
Remembrance Service in West Moors to lay a wreath at 
the Petwyn as a mark of respect for all those who lost their 
lives in war and conflict. ‘They shall grow not old, as we 
that are left grow old: Age shall not weary them, nor the 
years condemn. At the going down of the sun and in the 
morning, We will remember them.’  
 
Dr Deborah Craddock 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Stay safe and well everybody. 

Dr Deborah Craddock. 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Rights Respecting News 
 
Article of the Week  

 

 

This week's article of the week focussed on  

Remembrance Day, which was marked on Thursday 

the 11th of November. We discussed that it is an op-

portunity to remember the service and sacrifice of all 

those that have defended our freedoms and  

protected our way of life in all conflict and wars.  

 

One article provided a particularly strong link this 

week: Article 38 – War and Armed Conflicts. This  

article means that Governments must not allow  

children under the age of 15 to take part in war or join 

the armed forces and that Governments must do  

everything they can to protect and care for children 

affected by war and armed conflicts. 

During our weekly assembly, we asked the children, 

'Why is it important to remember and commemorate 

those who have fought in wars?' and 'How does this 

link to article 38 in the CRC?' Here are some of the 

responses shared:  

 It’s important to remember and thank those 
who have fought to keep children safe. 

 If we forget about wars that have protected our 
way of life, we might make the same mistakes 
again. 

 Children have a right to be protected during 
armed conflicts. 

 Children under 15 should not take part in war. 

It is important to consider ways to avoid war and to 
resolve conflict. 
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Odd Socks Day – Monday 15th November  

The school will be taking part in Odd Socks Day on  

Monday 15th November to mark the start of Antibullying 

Week. Children are invited to wear odd socks to school.  

This is a great way to celebrate what makes us all 

unique in Antibullying Week. During Anti-Bullying week, 

tutor groups will be carrying out tutor based activities. 

As a school, we will be focussing on 'One Kind Word' 

and ways that we can spread kindness.   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

FUN IN FOREST SCHOOL 

A lovely day learning outdoors at Forest School. Year 

7 and Year 8 really worked well as a team, to make 

their smores. 

REMEMBRANCE  

As a whole school, we observed a two minute  

silence to remember the service and sacrifice of all 

those that have defended our freedoms and protect-

ed our way of life. Thank you to Pedro, from Year 5, 

who beautifully read ‘In Flanders Fields.   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

RNLI—SAFETY EDUCATION NEAR WATER 

This week, David from the RNLI led a virtual assembly 

with the focus on the RNLI and what it does with  

particular emphasis on their activities in Poole harbour 

and the Bournemouth beaches. These were illustrated 

with a few short videos followed by discussion on how 

to keep safe around water, including inland water and 

rivers. 
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ROAD SAFETY WITH DORSET POLICE 

Yesterday afternoon, KS3 joined a virtual webinar lead by 

the  

Dorset Police Road Safety Education staff. The children 

learnt about how to keep safe when travelling to and from 

school. Some key messages received, thank you.  

 

DESIGN AND TECHNOLOGY  

 

In Design and Technology lessons during this week, our 

children have been creating beautiful poppies from  

recyclable materials, which have been displayed outside our 

school gates.  

THE TALENT FOUNDARY  

 

The Talent Foundry, run by Barclay's, joined our 

KS3 today to enlighten and advise them on how 

to be resilient and cope with set-backs in life, 

equipping them with positive approaches to-

wards difficult situations. 

 

INVASION AT WEST MOORS SCHOOL 

This week Year 6 took part in an amazing entry day, 
as Viking warriors arrived in Year 6. They spent their 
time designing and creating their personal Viking 
shields as well as busily writing rune messages onto 
their stone tablets. 6.  
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School Year: Term Dates & Holidays                  

2021/22 

 

Autumn Term 2021 

Inset Day Friday 3rd December 

Term ends Friday 17th December 

 

Spring Term 2022: 

Term starts for students on Tuesday 4th January  

Inset Day Monday 31st January 

Term ends on Friday 18th February 

Term starts for students on Monday 28th February 

Term ends for students on Friday 8th April 

 

ONLINE SAFETY ALERT AND GUIDANCE 

‘Squid Game – Online Safety Alert & Guidance for 

Parents. ‘The series is certified 15 and depicts 

sex scenes, nudity, extreme violence, self-harm,  

suicide and bad language. Click here.   

 

 

 

 

Dropping off children at the start of the 

day. 

Many children walk to school, which is good  

training and helps to develop road sense. If you 

bring them by car, please drop your children in a 

safe place near the school; and avoid stopping 

near the school entrances. Please note that the 

school gates open at 8-25am and closes 

again at 8-35am promptly. This is to ensure 

the school site is secure at the start of the school 

day. Please be aware that all staff are included in 

a morning staff briefing and are not available to  

supervise children before 8-25am. Please do not 

leave children onsite unsupervised before this 

time unless you are attending the school 

’breakfast club’. Thank you for your support in 

keeping all the children safe. 

Swimming Lessons begin for Year 5 and 

Year 7 

As part of the National Curriculum, this week both 

year 5 and year 7 impressed us, as they excitedly 

left school to attend swimming lessons, at  

Ferndown Leisure Centre. The children amazed the 

staff, as they all encouraged each other, applauding 

and clapping. One by one. each pupil attempted to 

swim across the pool during the assessment phase. 

Every one of you is a credit to our school.  

 

Communication  

A reminder that at West Moors Middle School, we 

use our school website, email and our Twitter page 

to communicate and share information with you.  

Email: office@westmoorsmid.dorset.sch.uk  

School Website: https:/westmoorsmid.dorset.sch.uk 

Twitter page: https://twitter.com/west_moors 

Facebook: https://www.facebook.com/

WestMoorsMiddleSchool/ 

Finally, please also look out for all key  

information to parents such as 

events information, newsletters, trips and special 

events using the parent mail system.  

Summer Term 2022 

Term starts for students on Monday 25th April  

Bank Holiday: Monday 2nd May – school closed 

Term ends on Friday 27th May 

Platinum Jubilee Bank Holiday 6th June 2022 

Term starts for students on Tuesday 7th June 

Inset Day Friday 1st July  

Term ends on Friday 22nd July 

 

Inset Days:  

Friday 3rd December 2021 

Monday 31st January 2022 

Friday 1st July 2022 

 

https://nationalonlinesafety.com/wakeupwednesday/squid-game-trending-across-platforms-what-parents-need-to-know?fbclid=IwAR0AYWTByOfrhodVPMVvniXQEgNxss0Ac3axuyPnT3XjBGhKxGrXh1pUCws
https://nationalonlinesafety.com/wakeupwednesday/squid-game-trending-across-platforms-what-parents-need-to-know?fbclid=IwAR0AYWTByOfrhodVPMVvniXQEgNxss0Ac3axuyPnT3XjBGhKxGrXh1pUCws
mailto:office@westmoorsmid.dorset.sch.uk
https://westmoorsmid.dorset.sch.uk/
https://twitter.com/west_moors
https://www.facebook.com/WestMoorsMiddleSchool/
https://www.facebook.com/WestMoorsMiddleSchool/
https://www.facebook.com/WestMoorsMiddleSchool/
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